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WEST SIDE TRAIL
Fall City, Washington
March 2017

POTENTIAL TRAIL EXTENSION

Fall City Metropolitan Park District
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YOU’RE INVITED
TO A COMMUNITY OPEN HOUSE

FALL CITY METROPOLITAN PARK DISTRICT      P.O. BOX 1180      FALL CITY, WA 98024      WWW.FALLCITYPARKS.ORG

If you have any questions, please contact the Office Administrator at tanya.alter@fallcityparks.org

Many of us in Fall City have seen traffic volumes increase along SR 202 - 
concerning for our residents, and children who walk along the roadway 
shoulder from neighborhoods/schools into downtown. To improve safety, the 
Fall City Metropolitan Park District is in preliminary design of a proposed 
separated trail to be located on the south side of the SR 202 (SE Redmond Fall 
City Road).

The trail is proposed to extend 
from the Fall City Library (Se 42nd 
St.) approximately ¾-miles west 
to 324th Ave. NE...and potentially 
further west.

The trail’s purpose is linking 
community neighborhoods and 
providing a safer means of travel 
for pedestrians and bicycles 
traveling into downtown Fall City.

The trail would be minimum 10 
foot wide, paved, share-use path 
located within SR 202 right-of-way 
and separated from the existing 
roadway pavement

Planning and preliminary design 
is being funded by FCMPD and a 
grant from the Washington State 
Department of transportation 
(WSDOT).

TRAIL QUICK DETAILS

COME TO THE OPEN HOUSE AND SHARE YOUR THOUGHTS 
We want to hear from you!

The Fall City Metropolitan Park District is pleased to host a community 
open house to share information and receive comments about the 

Proposed West Side Trail project.

Working in conjunction with WSDOT and its Pedestrian and Bicycle 
Safety Program, the FCMPD has begun developing concepts for a multi-

use trail to be located within the existing SR 202 (Redmond-Fall City 
Road) right-of-way. 

Thursday March 23, 2017 
7:00 pm - 9:00 pm
Chief Kanim Middle School Library
32627 Redmond - Fall City Road

The Snoqualmie Valley School
District neither sponsors nor
endorses this event and the

District assumes no
responsibility for it.


